
Aitkin County Environmental Services 

Planning & Zoning 

307 Second St NW, Room 219 

Aitkin MN 56431 
Phone (218) 927-7342 

Fax (218) 927-4372 

aitkinpz@co.aitkin.mn.us  

 

March 23, 2020 

 

RE: Denied permit application #2020-005432 

 

DAVID HOWARD FRITZ 

4316 11TH AVENUE SOUTH 

MINNEAPOLIS, MN 55407 

 

Dear applicant: 

 

Our office received your application requesting a permit for a 24’x36’ garage on January 19, 

2020. On January 27, 2020 you were notified by our office that a travel trailer, deck, and shed 

have been placed on the property without obtaining the necessary permits and a septic system 

is also required; you must obtain after-the-fact permits for these items prior to our office issuing 

a permit for the proposed garage. 

 

After-the-fact permits have not yet been obtained for these items. For this reason, your 

application for a 24’x36’ garage is being denied and a full refund will be credited to your card. 

 

Once you have obtained the necessary after-the-fact permits you may reapply for the garage 

permit. Should you have any questions please contact Planning & Zoning at 218-927-7342.  

 

 

Thank you, 

 

Shannon W. 

Planning & Zoning 

Environmental Services 


